
















































































































































































(Unaudited)

                                   Lake of the Woods School District 
Cash Report as of February 29, 2024

Border Bank Simple Business Checking Account 
$270,877.28

$297,709.47
Border Bank Premier Business Investment Savings Account

$138,343.74

$125,228.97
MSDLAF Liquid Asset Fund

$10,855.93

$44,835.26

MSDLAF MAX Fund
$257,225.47

$329,214.08

$48,230.44

$48,430.76

TOTAL CASH AND INVESTMENTS $845,418.54

Beginning Checking Account Balance
Receipts $1,161.96
Wire Trans (in) $650,000.00
Total Receipts $651,161.96
Disbursements $ 624,329.77

Ending Checking Account Balance

Beginning Checking Account Balance
Receipts $41,715.34
Interest Earned $199.89
Wire Trans (out) $335,000.00
Wire Trans (in) $280,000.00
Disbursements $30.00

Ending Savings Account Balance

Beginning Balance
Receipts $ 93,912.54
Interest Earned $ 66.79
Transfer (in) $ -  
Transfer (out) $ 60,000.00

Ending Balance
Average Monthly Balance was $16,150.58 at 5.22%

Beginning Balance
Receipts $ 606,845.61
Interest Earned $ 143.00
Transfer (in)
Transfer (out) $ 535,000.00

Ending Balance
Average Monthly Balance was $34,127.00 at 5.31%

MN Trust 
Receipts $ -  
Interest Earned $ 200.32
Transfer Out $ -  

Ending Balance
Average Monthly Interest Rate 5.228%
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Monday March 4, 2024

Lake of the Woods School ISD 390
236 15th Ave SW
Baudette, MN 56623

Dear Superintendent Nelson and Lake of the Woods School Board,

Please accept this as my resignation as Special Education Teacher, effective March
27th, 2024. Increases in caseload needs, proposed cuts to special education teachers
and paraprofessionals when demands currently are not being met, and an unwelcoming
work environment have made my continued employment at the school untenable.

Thank you for providing me the opportunity to work with such amazing students and
staff. I am deeply saddened to leave the students I have spent countless hours with
over my 6.5 years as a special education teacher, as well as the multiple years as a
paraprofessional and substitute teacher.

This change will undoubtedly impact my students. Please know, I am willing to provide
guidance and insight to my successor and am open to other strategies to help mitigate
the disruption to these students. I plan to complete and submit my Quarter 3 Progress
Reports and grades prior to the end of my employment.

I wish the students and staff at Lake of the Woods nothing but the best. I have been
blessed to work in a tight-knit community; I will cherish the bonds I have made with my
students, their families, and my colleagues.

Sincerely,

Emily Pearson
































































